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19 DEPUTATION – MR. GARY SIM, REENA FOUNDATION 
 WITH RESPECT TO SIGN ON CLARK AVENUE WEST, THORNHILL 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That the deputation of Mr. Gary Sim, Reena Foundation, Promenade Circle, Thornhill, and 

Communications C1, dated August 28, 2012, and C5, dated November 1, 2012, be received; and 
 
2) That Reena Foundation’s sign located on the west side of Clark Avenue be grandfathered and 

granted permission to remain in its current location.  
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